

## Department of Transportation and Public Facilities

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER
Marc Luiken, Commissioner

3132 Channel Drive P.O. Box 112500 Juneau, Alaska 99811-2500 Main: 907.465.3900 dot.state.ak.us

February 6, 2017

Honorable Louise Stutes Alaska House of Representatives Alaska State Capitol, Rm 406 Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Honorable Adam Wool Alaska House of Representatives Alaska State Capitol, Rm 412 Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Stutes and Representative Wool,

Thank you for the opportunity to testify on House Bill 60 during the January 31, 2017 meeting of the House Transportation Committee.

To address several questions about the Designated General Fund distribution of these tax revenues to various services provided by the Department of Transportation & Public Facilities, please see the documents enclosed within this letter.

If you have any questions, please contact my staff, Mike Lesmann, at 465-4772.

Sincerely,

Marc Luiken Commissioner

Enclosure

Cc: Darwin Peterson, Legislative Director, Office of the Governor

Mike Lesmann, Legislative Liaison, DOT&PF